
 

 

  In-Class Learning:  Attend Your Local School 

Students will return to In-Class Learning at school (Elementary and Middle 100% attendance model; 
Secondary 1/8 model, with attendance every day for either am or pm and independent study for the 
balance of the day). 

Students with Complex Medical Needs (Immune-compromised):  

If your child has a medical condition that prevents them from learning at school, please contact your local 
school directly for more information. As we have always done, schools will continue to work with families to 
best support your children who are medically compromised. 

 

 Gradual Transition Through Remote Learning (K* to 8) 
Students will learn remotely through a teacher assigned by the district and maintain their place in their 
school for when they are ready to return.  

This is a temporary, short-term option and is designed to help transition students back to in-person 
instruction. 

Kindergarten will be connected to their classroom on a semi-regular basis; however will not receive direct 
instruction through remote learning.   

Secondary students (grades 9 to 12) will not have access to the remote learning option but will be supported 
through Distributed Learning while maintaining their space at their homeschool. 

 

 Distributed Learning (DL):   
Students will be enrolled in a Distributed Learning program. Please see the following link for more information 
about this option:https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/support/classroom-alternatives. 

 

 Homeschooling:   
Students are registered at their neighbourhood school, but indicate that they will be homeschooled.  
They do not attend their local school or participate in school-based activities. 

All educational programming and supervision is provided by the parent or guardian.  There are no 
assignments or assessments from a teacher, the parent/guardian is the primary educator. 

Please see the following link for more information about this option: 
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/support/classroom-alternatives. 

 

 

 

• In order to maintain a stable learning environment for students learning at school and those at home, students not 
returning to school in September (by September 30) will be provided an opportunity to transition back at a natural 
break during the year (i.e., Remembrance Day, Christmas or spring break).  

• This will help to minimize changes to Student Cohorts (Learning Groups) within the school. We anticipate the Remote 
Learning option will begin by September 21, 2020. 


